
Livingston Cares! 
Elizaville Food Pantry Food Donations Needed 

Give What You Can.  
The Elizaville Food Pantry is in need of critical food staples. 
If You or a Neighbor are in Need Call the Pantry. 
We have 2 Convenient Drop Off Locations. 
Read On. 

The Elizaville Food Pantry has been serving the needs of Livingston for many years.  However, due to social distancing 
and the closure of places where pantry items are routinely collected and brought to the pantry, items are at a critically 
low point when the need is greatest.  This is a perfect time to buy some extra items on your next trip to the grocery 
store and contribute items you do not need to feed your own family.  Please watch out of date items as they will be 
discarded.  See below for the two convenient drop off points where you will find plastic bins to leave your items and 
they will be brought to the pantry.   

The Elizaville Food Pantry is open only one day 
per month, on the 2nd Wednesday (in April that 
is the 8th). However, if you or anyone you know 
is in need, please call the number below and 
arrangements will be made to meet your needs.  
Don't be shy.  Now is the time we should all be 
helping our neighbors. 

Elizaville Food Pantry 740 Co. Route 2, Elizaville 
2nd Wednesday of each month 
Call for appointment:  Ginny Popp (845) 756-5192 

Here are the 2 Convenient Drop-off Locations: 
 
The Home of Carole Clark (Donation Bin will be close to the road) 
65 Co. Route 19 (Near Livingston Town Hall) 
Livingston 

The Home of Mike Tizekker (Donation Bin in front of his Apartment #1) 
735 Co. Route 2 
Elizaville 

Monetary donations are also appreciated to buy food for the pantry.  
Make your check out to:  Elizaville Methodist Church 
Send your check to:  
Elizaville Methodist Church 
Attention:  Food Pantry 
P. O. Box 3 
Elizaville, NY. 12523 

STAY WELL.       STAY SAFE.       STAY HOME. 

Pam Kline    Tpklinee@gmail.com     Livingston Concerned Citizens 
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